


large industrial and commercial interests and to hold FPL accountable.

Enough is enough — protect residential customers from corporate greed and unjustified rate
hikes.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Sharon Andersen

1631 Riverview Road

Apt. 401

Deerfield Beach FL, 33441-4353
andy497@earthlink.net




